Dear Parents,

Field day is coming up on Wednesday, May 29th. Each grade is in charge of the activities for their students. Space is limited at Quest, so 3rd grade will be having our field day at Stonefield Park in West Haven. The address is 4529 S 4700 W, West Haven. It is about .8 of a mile from Quest Academy. We will need all parents to drop of their students at the park between **8:00 – 8:30**. While there, we will be doing a rotation of super fun activities.

- 1. Sponge toss
- 2. Three-legged Race
- 3. Hokulia Shave Ice and park time
- 4. Super Soaker Race
- 5. Over/Under Sponge Relay Race

- 6. Marco Polo
- 7. Fruit Basket
- 8. Dart Side
- 9. Dart Side
- 10. Drip-Drip-Drop

We will also be having Hokulia Shave Ice and a pizza lunch at the park after our rotations. Students will be getting: Pizza, shave ice, and water bottle.

At the end of field day, we are tentatively going to have a visit from the fire department who are going to spray us with the fire hose. We will then walk back to Quest for pick-up.

In order to have all of these fun activities we are going to need help from our excellent parents. We would love to have two parents per station to help and supervise.

	Thank you, Third Grade
Yes, I will be able to volunteer on field day	on Wednesday, May 29th.
My child can participate in all of the plann the park.	ed activities, including walking back to the school from
My child can have: pizza **We will have a gluten free option, Hokulia Shave Ice	please initial here if your child needs this**
Please list any dietary needs/restrictions.	
	
Child's Name	 Parent Signature